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The committee met on 4/24/18. 
 
Valerie Carlisle was welcomed to the committee. 
 
Pastor Bruce gave a brief update.  The 3 Houses of Prayer and the 
church at DelCornado continue to thrive.  The staff and teacher 
appreciation event at the Continental School prior to Spring break was 
well received.  Two more appreciation events are planned before 
school ends this month.  The transportation issue for the children who 
attend the Good News Club has been resolved.  As our church 
planting plans are approved, the Prayer Team will have more specific 
topics to pray for. 

 
  

Howard reviewed the changes to the Plan for Planting a Church in the 
Madera Communities as a result of the input from the Elders.  The 
changes were approved and the revised document (Rev 2) was sent to 
the Elders for their review prior to their 5/8/18 meeting.  The committee 
also determined which of the initial steps in the plan could be begun in 
anticipation of plan approval and who would start them. 
 

  
In His service, 

 
Howard 

 


